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Public Budget Hearing


3/21/23


The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Laureto at 7:05 PM in the Glen Arbor Township meeting room.  


Roll Call – D. Lewis, B. Hawley, P. Laureto, and T. Laureto were present.  J. DePuy absent. Chief Ferguson and 
Lt. Dykgraff were also present.  No members of the public attended.


The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.


The agenda was presented.  Motion D. Lewis, support B. Hawley, to approve the agenda as presented.  
Motion unanimously carried.


All board members stated they had no conflict of interest with any items on the agenda.


Public Comment:  none


Supervisor Laureto stated the purpose of the meeting was to present the proposed fiscal year 2023-2024 budget 
to the public and gather public comment.  Copies were available for the public and the proposed budget was 
posted on the township’s website in early March.


Clerk Laureto shared a few proposed changes to the budget as posted. Questions about the number of elections 
and budgeting for elections were asked and Clerk Laureto answered.  Supervisor Laureto highlighted some of the 
Planning and Zoning Legal bills and also the Parks and Recreation line items.  Discussion ensued about current 
Township expenses and budget line items.


Public Comment:  None


Board Member Comments:  none


Meeting adjourned at 7:27 pm.


Respectfully submitted,


Pam Laureto

Township Clerk
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